
 
 
5-15-25 
 
Attention all incoming girls basketball players: 
 
The Lady Cardinal basketball team will be hosting an 8th GRADE ONLY tryout on Monday, 
May 19 and Tuesday, May 20 from 7:00 pm-8:00 pm in the EDW Main Gym. Make plans to 
attend BOTH dates.  
 
A current physical is required.  
 
It is a closed tryout open to incoming 8th grade girls and coaches only. Parents, wait outside of 
the gym.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Coach Nick Cenac at ncenac@htdiocese.org 
 
 


